
MEMORANDUM 
REGULAR CITY COUNCIL MEETING  

Monday, November 6th, 2023  

 

 
TO:   The City of the Village of Douglas City Council 

 

FROM:    Lisa Nocerini, City Manager 

 

SUBJECT:    Friends of the Blue Star Trail Presentation  
 

 
 
Friends of the Blue Star Trail have been working to create a 20-mile paved, non-
motorized recreational trail with the goal to connect communities from Saugatuck, 
Saugatuck Township, and Douglas, to South Haven.  
 
I have been participating in calls and zoom meetings with members of the committee, 
who are making some great strides. This evening’s presentation will provide an 
excellent opportunity for the council to hear about the progress that has been made and 
next steps. A map has been provided to you as an attachment to this memo which will 
be a key point in the discussion.  
 
 


